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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Press Secretary

27 November, 1979

This is to confirm my secretary's telephone call

that the Prime Minister is prepared to appear in your

"Weekend World" programme on January 6, 1980 on the basis

of a 52-minute interview bS7 Brian Walden.

You will, of course, appreciate that, in giving this

undertaking so far ahead, it must be subject to events but,

for our part, we do regard it as a firm undertaking.

Before Christmas, I would very much like to have a

further talk with you about the areas of questioning and my

secretary will give you a ring before we go away for Christmas

to invite you to come in for a drink and a talk. We shall

no doubt wish to have a further iscussion very early in

the New Year.

David Cox, Esq.,
"Weekend World",
London Weekend Television.

B. INGHAM


